
 

 For Your Calendar; 

JULY/AUGUST/SEPTEMBER 

Wed 31st Aug Canberra payments due 

Wed/Fri 7-9 Sep Canberra Yrs 5 and 6 

Fri 16th Sept Assembly morning,  

  followed by the Talent  

  Quest 

Fri 23rd Sept Last day term 3 

 

 

Year 6 Fundraisers 

ICE BLOCKS for  purchase every  

FRIDAY- $1 each 

BIRTHDAY BOX ICE BLOCKS $20 

Lunch Orders—Friday 

 

29th August,  2022 

Canberra Excursion—7th-9th September 

Payments need to be made in full by Wednesday this week (31/8) for the 

Canberra excursion. 

Enrolment Form Packs (big white envelopes) 

Please send back ASAP 

Assistant Principal Curriculum & Instruction (APC&I) 

This week we have an intensive literacy week. Mrs Pinchen is leading this all 

week. Miss Meagher is teaching K/1. 

Scripture—commencing Friday 2nd September 

We have combined scripture starting this Friday. At this point we only have 

Mrs Rees (combined scripture on the senior class), and Mr Macindoe 

(combined scripture on the junior class). All other students will be supervised 

by a teacher in the classroom. 

Talent Quest—Gold Coin Donation 

The Year 6 fundraiser Talent Quest will be held on Friday 16th September 

directly after assembly. A gold coin donation is requested from anyone 

attending. There will also be a snack stall with items for sale. 

Mr Deacon, Miss Bannister—Student Learning Support Officers 

We have Mr Kane Deacon currently doing some Student Learning Support 

Officer work with the k/1 class on Monday-Thursday until lunch time. 

Miss Jessica Bannister is volunteering doing the Student Learning Support 

Officer role in the 2/3/4 and 4/5/6 classroom. She is currently undertaking her 

TAFE certificate. 

Parent/Teacher/Student Interviews. Mon 5th—Tues 6th Sept 

We are once again having parent/teacher/student interviews on two days next 

week. Please head online to book an appointment time. If you need any 

assistance with booking, please contact the office.  Booking timeslots will close 

on Thursday afternoon. 

Virtual Book Fair—Closes Fri 2nd September 

As a follow up to our book week celebrations last week, we have currently 

open the Virtual Book Fair. Please visit carnivalbookfairs/virtual to have a look 

at some great value books on sale. You can also donate a book to the school 

from this site.  Anyone who won book vouchers on Friday, please visit the site 

and send in the voucher with the details provided so books can be ordered. If 

this could be done by the end of this week, it would be appreciated. 

Regional Athletics—Exciting Results 

All Mulbring students did their best at the recent Regional Athletics Carnival 

held at Glendale. Our PP5 Relay Team have made it to the State Carnival to be 

held in October. Congratulations to all of our athletes! 
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CONGRATULATIONS – WEEK 6 T3 MERIT AWARD WINNERS             

Kindergarten—Harry 

For:  Making a huge effort to stay focused and get his work completed. 

Year One–Jacob 

For:  His focus and always doing his best in all learning areas. 

Year Two—Kirkton 

For:  Fantastic spelling results.  

Year Three—Charlie A 

For:  Displaying dedication to his learning. 

Year Four—Cheyanne 

For:  Demonstrating leadership attributes. 

Year Four—Charlie T 

For:  Effort and application in learning. 

Year Five—Quinn 

For:  Her sense of humour and organisational skills.  

Year Six—Ella 

For:  Outstanding leadership.  

 


